
At-Large Chapter - Statewide

Our Meetings

We meet every third Tuesday at 7:00 P.M. via Zoom and 
conference line. The meeting last about an hour.

Email: nfbaratlarge@gmail.com

Monthly Meeting: 3rd Tuesday of each month 

Time: 7:00 PM

Location: Zoom and Teleconference

Learn More

Use the QR code to visit our 
web site where you will find 
more information about our 
chapter and how to 
participate.

Website:
nfbar.org/chapters-divisions/large-chapter-statewide

Our Philosophy

The National Federation of the Blind advances 
the lives of its members and all blind people in 
the United States. We know that blindness is not 
the characteristic that defines you or our future. 
Every day we raise the expectations of blind 
people, because low expectations create 
obstacles between blind people and our dreams. 
Our collective power, determination, and 
diversity achieve the aspirations of all blind 
people.

mailto:nfbatlarge@gmail.com
http://nfbar.org/chapters-divisions/large-chapter-statewide


Who We Are

The At-Large Chapter is one of several chapters of the 
National Federation of the Blind-Arkansas (NFBAR). This 
unique chapter spans the state of Arkansas, offering 
members an opportunity to engage remotely from all 
corners of our state.

The At-Large Chapter was established in 2015 by the late 
Joe Sexson. His mission still lives on by providing a place 
for blind Arkansans to connect.

What we do

• Actively sponsor fund-raisers to help our chapter 
members with expenses in attending the national NFB 
conventions and Washington seminars. 

• Support participation in community events to increase 
awareness of the NFB and the chapter’s presence in 
Arkansas. 

• Support national efforts such as the free white cane 
and free slate and stylus programs.

Our Members

Come meet our strong and committed members. Read 
what some of them have to say about our chapter.

• “The At Large Chapter has given me unconditional 
acceptance and has helped me find the self-
confidence to become more involved as a member in 
ways I never thought possible. The sky is the limit for 
our blind movement.”

• “The members are aware of resources for linking 
information concerning blindness awareness, tools, 
equipment, training. But on a deeper level, the 
members of the at large chapter offers understanding, 
hope, inspiration and healthier ways of coping with 
vision loss; a group that is knowledgeable and 
sincerely passionate about the needs of blind people.”

• “The chapter has enabled me to become more mission 
minded and nicely assertive in fighting for our rights 
for those with blindness. It allows me to network with 
other entities in our community and grow in my 
friendships.”


